
Billing 
Students will be billed approximately one month before the applicable due date. In the event that 
students do not receive a timely tuition bill, it is their responsibility to contact the Office of Student 
Finances to ensure that the tuition bill is paid before the due date.  All students are responsible for 
payment of tuition and fees by the due date, which is approximately one month before the start of 
each term or academic year depending on the program. Payments must be postmarked by the due 
date indicated on the tuition invoice or statement of account. Tuition and fees are published in the 
University catalogues and are subject to change. 
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